
From: Chris Smith  
Sent: 31 October 2022 14:29 
To: 
Cc: Julie Ward 
Subject: FW: Grafton Crescent TPOCA 
 
Hi 
 
Many thanks for your response to my colleague Julie Wards enquiry regarding 
protected trees at Grafton Crescent 
 
On review it would appear the tree in question may be in the rear garden of 
adjacent property on Castlehaven Road 
 
I have attached a photo of the tree in question which is a Gleditsia heavily 
infested with virginia creeper and ivy which is in direct conflict with the 
property of our client, Origin Housing, on Grafton Crescent and creating an 
issue for the elderly and vulnerable tenant within 
 
The works will be to prune back from the property for clearance to abate a 
nuisance, I am happy to submit a CA notice however if you can confirm 
whether the works can be expedited without recourse to a 6 week notice due 
to the significant encroachment, or please could this notice be reviewed 
promptly? 
 

Chris Smith | Head of Arboriculture 
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